

## Matthew Sturgis <matthew.sturgis@capeelizabeth.org>

## Tree Lighting ceremony

2 messages

info@capecourier.com <info@capecourier.com> To: Matthew Sturgis <matthew.sturgis@capeelizabeth.org>

Thu, Sep 23, 2021 at 3:08 PM

Hi Matt,

As you know, the Cape Courier held a Holiday Tree Lighting ceremony at Thomas Memorial Library in December of 2019. It was a great success and a wonderful community event. Due to the Corona Virus outbreak we did not hold the event last year but we would like to proceed with holding this (hopefully) annual event again this coming holiday season. Our hope is that we could hold this years' event on the Town Green with the Town Council's approval. We already have a few sponsors for this free event and a great amount of interest from the community. As with the last event, Santa will arrive on a CEFD truck (pending their approval) to "light" the tree and we will have fun photo opportunities for the kids as well as games like a wreath toss. And possible Carolers

We would like to hold the event on Friday, December 10, 2021 from 6:30-7:30. There is a great deal of planning that must go into this event so we are hoping for Town approval as soon as possible. Please let me know if you need any further information about the Cape Courier Holiday Tree Lighting event.

With gratitude.

Tara

Tara Simopoulos

Publisher

Cape Courier Newspaper

C:207-939-9766

advertising@capecourier.com

## In the Spirit of Community

From: Matthew Sturgis <matthew.sturgis@capeelizabeth.org>

Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 3:25 PM

To: Tara Simopoulos <a href="mailto:recombined-c

Subject: Lease renewal

Hi Tara.